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Fisher Phillips Recognized as a 2022 BTI Client Service Leader
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3.29.22


Fisher Phillips, one of the country’s preeminent labor and employment law firms representing

employers, has been recognized as an “unparalleled leader in client service” in the BTI Client

Service A-Team: Survey of Law Firm Client Service Performance 2022.

The BTI Client Service A-Team is the only law firm ranking based solely on direct, unprompted

feedback from corporate counsel. The comprehensive survey, created after performing in-depth

interviews with more than 350 corporate counsel, revealed that Fisher Phillips’ client service is in

the top 20 percent of law firms serving the world’s largest clients. The firm was a leader in 2 of the

17 activities clients value most, consider most important, and have the most influence on hiring and

rate decisions in driving superior client relationships

The firm’s recognition comes on the heels of J. Hagood Tighe being named to BTI Consulting

Group’s list of 2022 Client Service All-Stars. He was also awarded BTI’s MVP distinction, an honor

given to lawyers named to the list in consecutive years.

Hagood, a partner in Fisher Phillips’ Columbia, SC office and is co-chair of firm’s national Wage and

Hour practice, received top honors from corporate counsel for his steadfast commitment to

providing excellent client service.

To learn more about the BTI Client Service A-Team: Survey of Law Firm Client Service Performance

2022, please click here.
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